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Removal of QR- Working in the Rail Corridor   
 
Background 
Queensland Rail has removed the QR – Working in the Rail Corridor as we have moved over to the QR Operator role over a year ago.  This role was not 
removed from the RIW system until now. 
 
QR Roles  
As a result of this, the QR – Working in the Rail Corridor role has been turned off in the RIW system and won’t be available, effective immediately.   
 
This removal of this role from RIW system should not impact compliance to competency requirements as the QR Operator role has been introduced prior to 
this change being implemented in the system. 
 
If you hold the required roles and are compliant you are not required to do anything.  However, if you do not hold all the competencies, you may need to 
complete further training. 
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